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March 28, 2018 
          
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
 Hopefully April will bring us warmer weather and more sunshine than rain.  With that in 
mind, please continue to monitor your child’s attendance.  It is important that every student be in 
school every day to learn and benefit from teacher expertise.  If it is necessary for your child to 
be absent, a note is required within three days of his/her return in order for it to be an excused 
absence. 
  
 Senior parents we are making a special request to you to please speak with your child 
about cutting class.  Based on their senior contract 7 class cuts warrants the loss of one 
graduation ticket.  Many of our seniors have made it to the “No Go List,” due to chronic lateness 
and failure to return their senior contract.  Being on the “No Go List” prevents them from 
participating in senior functions, such as the prom, the luncheon, and the graduation ceremony.  
Please contact Ms. Krakauskas, the Dean of Students, if you have any questions about whether or 
not your child is on the list. 
 
 On a positive note, FLC is proud to announce that we have "Magic to Do" in our 
upcoming production of Pippin! Please join us for an amazing performance featuring FLC 
Performing Arts students in our annual musical on April 19th, 20th, 21st at 7:00 PM and April 22 
at 2:00 PM.  Tickets are $5 in advance, and $7 at the door.  Tickets can be reserved online at 
www.musicatflc.org. 
 
 Parents, we are seeking your support in improving our School Profile Report (SPR), 
therefore, we are asking that everyone complete the parent survey which is located at 
https://webapps1.philasd.org/parentsurvey/.  If you complete the survey and take a snapshot of 
the final page with your child’s ID number in the screen they can receive extra credit from all of 
their teachers. 
 

As an early reminder report cards conferences will be held on Thursday, May 3rd and 
Friday, May 4th from 12:00-2:59 pm.  We recommend that parents come for conferences to speak 
to teachers about their child’s progress. 
 
 For important dates see the calendar on the website. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicole Lee 
Principal 


